Diane Marcinowski

From: Rachael Artaiz

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 7:35 AM
To: Diane Marcinowski

Subject: FW: Paycheck

Please see below. Ms. Rebecca Graybarz has resigned as the assistant girls soccer coach for the Fall. | will have marty
post the position immediately.

Rachael Artaiz

Assistant Principal/ Athletic Director
Derby High School

8 Nutmeg Avenue

Derby, CT 06418

203-736-5032 (DHS)

203-736-5037 (Athletics)
475-777-6175 (AD Cell phone)

The information contained in this email and any attachments is intended for the exclusive use of the addressed parties.
If you are not the intended original recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the content of
this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you received this email and any attachments in error, immediately
delete and destroy all copies.

From: Rebecca Grabarz [mailto:grabarzrebecca@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 10:49 AM

To: Rachael Artaiz

Subject: Re: Paycheck

Good Morning,

I am sending this email to confirm that | will not be participating in the girls upcoming soccer season this fall.
Thank you,
Rebecca Grabarz

>0n May 6, 2016, at 10:39 AM, Rachael Artaiz <rartaiz@derbyps.org> wrote:
>

> Rebecca,

>

> Can you please send me an email so | can have an official copy of your resignation?
>

> Thanks!

=

>

> Thank you!

>

> Rachael Artaiz




